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This Easter we ran a new program a bit under the radar that I wanted to quickly let the
Parish in on.  The Woycehoski family with the help of Marie Gasper ran our first Easter
basket program.  Similar to Thanksgiving and Christmas we took names from Walking
with Moms in Need and God’s Community Kitchen, and provided food for an Easter meal
as well as Easter baskets for the kids.  We were able to help 11 families, feeding 55
people, and spreading Easter joy to 25 kids.  This is the sort of thing that our general fund-
raising efforts you all support allows us to do.  Thank you.

The other thing I wanted to mention is a reminder that we have the wonderful Knights
lending library downstairs at St. Charles open to the parish again.  Knights do their best to
open the door at each of the Masses or events we host at St. Charles.  There are a lot of
wonderful resources that have been donated over the years and we love seeing people in
there again and taking some of them home to broaden their faith.  If you’re looking for
something to read, watch, or listen to please come check us out.
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